
 

 

*Please Note Important Changes* 
 

Dear Members,                                                                          April 6, 2010 
 
 
Our first Workshop/Meeting of the 2011 season will be held on Thursday, April 28, 

2011 at the Skyline County Club, in Lanesborough Ma. 

 

Updated Chapter 90 Procedures with a Power Point Presentation presented by 

Kathy Stevens, District #1 State Aid Engineer 

& 

Pavement Preservation with Edward J. Denehy, P.E., BSCE, MPA 

1 year with Gorman Group, 36+ years at NYSDOT 

9 years as Statewide Pavement Preservation Engineer, 

Member FHWA Expert Task Group on Pavement Preservation, Founding member and 
past Chair of Northeast Pavement Preservation Partnership 

Member Transportation Research Board Pavement Maintenance Committee 

Agenda as follows: 

7:30am-8:30am: Registration, coffee and refreshments 

8:30am: Chapter 90, with Kathy Stevens 

9:30am: 15 minute break 

9:45am: Chapter 90, with Kathy Stevens 

10:45am: 15 minute break 

11:00am: Pavement Preservation, with Ed Denehy  

12:00 noon Buffet Luncheon 

 
Name:____________________ Town or City____________________________ 
Number of Attendees________ @ $25.00 each. Amount Sent: _______________ 
Registration Deadline April 25, 2011 

Make checks payable to Berkshire County #1 Highway Superintendent’s Assoc., Inc. 
and mail to Gerald Coppola, Secretary, PO 145, Richmond, MA 01201 
Register by phone @413-698-3833 or Email richdpw@rnetworx.com 
 
*Notice to Municipal Employees* 
Massachusetts General Law, Chapter 40,Section 5, Paragraph 34 states that these 
dues and expenses to attend meetings are subject to reimbursement by your city or 
town. 
 


